
We’ve lowered some of our fees
September 2024

We regularly review our fees to reflect the real cost of moving your money - so you never pay
more than you need to.

The fee for your transfer is based on:
- the currency you're sending from,
- the currency the recipient receives, and
- how you're funding the transfer.

After the latest review, fees for some routes got cheaper. You can download this information
as a PDF. Learn more about why we do this.

The rest of this post outlines the currencies and payment methods that have changed.

Use our fee calculator to see if your route was impacted by this change and how much your
next transfer will cost.

It’s now cheaper to send from:

Currency Pay-in method

USD
CHF
HKD
NZD
SGD
TRY

Bank transfer, Wise account

CAD Bank cards

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uNq5ZVAc65_sJ-b7QUEkuQq_UfT8a6CMBc5aRrm6FrE/edit#heading=h.jnjq6ubiniq1
https://wise.com/price-change/send-money


And cheaper to send to:

Currency Pay-out method

RON
BDT
HKD
AED
BRL
ILS

Bank transfer, Wise account

See how much our new fees may impact the cost of your transfers.

When do price decreases apply to me?

When we decrease our prices, the change is immediately available for all Wise customers. We’ll
do this before notifying you, so that you can start benefiting from the savings as soon as possible.

See Terms of Use or visit Wise Fees & Pricing for the most up-to-date information

https://wise.com/price-change/send-money?source=GBP&target=EUR&payInMethod=BANK_TRANSFER&priceChange=global-reprice-may-2024&sourceAmount=1000
https://wise.com/terms-and-conditions
http://wise.com/pricing

